
Senators & Committee Members 

Please Oppose HB 1258, this is not a benefit to anyone except Applied Digital 

I am urging you to all to VOTE NO on this bill, do what is right for all of us landowners, counties, 
townships and citizens of North Dakota 

Thank you for hearing our concerns 

David & Holly Wald  

Wano Township District 28 

 

 


